
June 14th 1911.

Dear Mrs. 'Raynbird, Miss Bertram, and Mrs. Hogg; Mrs. Auerbach,

We are desired by the Committee to convey to you their warmest 

thankd for your great kindness in sending us such charming material 

for decorating the Queen’s Hall for the working women on ^Tune 2nd.

We have heard from many people how effective the decorations 

with flowers and ’’greenery" looked.


